
 
 

 

 

16th May 2025 

 
 
Dear Year 10, students, parents and carers, 
 
I am delighted to announce that you are invited to the:  
‘Preparing for Year 11 and beyond’ Supporting Success Evening’ 
 Wednesday 4th June 6.00pm - 7.30pm in the school hall.  
 
This will include sessions on: 

• How to support your child to prepare for the Year 10 GCSE Trial Exams. 
• Year 10 into Year 11 transition timeline and support. 
• The Year 11 RAG process. 
• Year 10 and 11 Life Curriculum. 
• Post 16 options and advice. 

 
Please sign up using this link. 
 
There will be curry available before the session starts. Please indicate on the 
registration form your preference. We are looking forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
David Fairclough 
 
Leader of Keystage 4 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/2Fm79k5saD

